GLIDDEN CITY COUNCIL Monday, July 9, 2012

The Glidden Council met in regular session on Monday, July 9, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in the
Glidden City Council Chambers. City Council members present were John Arrowsmith,
Tony Ball, Pat Fay, Bob Linde, and Gary Schroer. City attorney Snook was absent.
Mayor Roger Hartwigsen presided.

Motion by Linde, seconded by Fay, to approve the tentative agenda. Roll call: all ayes.
Motion carried.

Motion by Ball, seconded by Linde, to approve the consent agenda
Approve Minutes — June 2012
Approve Financial Statement — June 2012
Approval of Bills & Authorize Payment — June 2012
Approve Building Permits
1. Tom & Karen Schultes, enlarge patio
2. Mike Wolf, enlarge front steps
3. Glidden-Ralston School, softball concession stand/restroom/storage
e. Approve Energy Rebates
1. Karen Schultes, clothes washer
f. Approve Class E Liquor License, Class C Beer permit, and Sunday Sales
renewal for Casey’s
Roll call: all ayes. Motion carried.
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Motion by Linde, seconded by Schroer, to deny central air conditioner energy rebate for
Bill Arnold until SEER rating provided by supplier or manufacturer letterhead. Roll call:
all ayes. Motion carried.

Public Works Director Bock reported to the Council on the school electric project. No
new transformer or meter was necessary. Only demo work by the Raccoon Valley
Electric Coop and City. A school stop sign is necessary on Colorado Street entrance.
The Council consensus was a flip stop sign maintained by the school. Other items were
watering the new trees and shrubs, yellow paint on curbs, and asphalt project soon. No
Council action.

City Clerk Danner reported to Council on the KIB membership (no interest), ten grant
applications, FFA tickets (keep no solicitation policy), Coop flag pole (permit but waive
fee), resident complaint on chickens and roosters (send letter), uncut lawn nuisance
consensus to 8 inches and 7 day notice (ordinance prepared for next meeting). Motion by
Schroer, seconded by Fay, to purchase the Savin C9125 $4998 with maintenance
agreement for the city office. Roll call: all ayes. Motion carried.

In new business, the Mayor asked about penalty for no building permit. No Council
action,

In citizen forum, Council reviewed the documents presented on Diane Betker’s behalf,
The decision was made by Council at the last meeting. Council directed the clerk to send
a second letter explaining the Council decision from the last meeting. Council members
will not review again at the next meecting. Council members explained the rebate
decision to Bill Arnold. No Council meeting,




Motion by Linde, seconded by Ball, to adjourn at 6:20p.m. On vote: all ayes. Motion
carried.

By Attest
Suzanne L. Danner, City Clerk Roger R. Hartwigsen, Mayor




